
 Billing Code: 6820TD 

ASSASSINATION RECORDS REVIEW BOARD 

AGENCY: Assassination Records Review Board 

ACTION: Request for Comments on Review Board’s Final Report 

SUMMARY:  The Assassination Records Review Board (“Review Board”), established by 

the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, (Supp. V 1994) 

(“JFK Act”) is currently in the process of drafting its final report.  The Review Board 

proposes to include in its final report recommendations that arise out of the Review Board’s 

experiences in releasing records.  By issuing this notice, the Review Board wishes to solicit 

comments from the public concerning the types of recommendations that the Review Board 

should make as part of its report.    

DATES:  Comments should be received on or before July 1, 1998. 

ADDRESSES:  Comments should be mailed to the Assassination Records Review Board at 

600 E Street, N.W., Second Floor, Washington, D. C. 20530. Comments may also be faxed to 

the Board at (202) 724-0457. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: T. Jeremy Gunn, Executive Director 

and General Counsel, Assassination Records Review Board, Second Floor, 600 E Street, 

N.W., Washington, D.C.  20530, (202) 724-0088, fax (202) 724-0457. 

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: On May 12, 1998, the Assassination Records 

Review Board (Review Board) had an open meeting in which it discussed the types of 

recommendations that it will make in its Final Report.  At that meeting, Review Board 
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members stated that they wish to receive comments from the public concerning the types of 

recommendations that the Review Board should make in its report.  Thus, the Board seeks 

public comment on the types of recommendations that it might make in its final report.   

Dated: May 28, 1998 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

and General Counsel 

Assassination Records Review Board 


